
 

  

 

in this issue >>> 

Keep in Touch 

• COVID-19 Vaccine Distribution 

• 2020 in Review 

• Fire Extinguisher Info 

• Incident Responses 

• 2020 Incidents Overview  

• Firefighters in Action 

A Quarterly Update of What’s Going on in Division 3 

   Division Administrative Captain 

   Bill Lackey  

   Office: (949) 347-2275 

   Email: WilliamLackey@ocfa.org 

 

Dana Point 
2020 3rd Quarter 

Division Administrative Assistant 

Michelle Schneider 

Office: (949) 347-2277 

Email: MichelleSchneider@ocfa.org 

 

Battalion Chief Aaron Clark (C Shift) 

Office: (949) 487-0102 

Email: AaronClark@ocfa.org 

 

Battalion Chief Marc Moore (B Shift) 

Office: (949) 487-0102 

Email: MarcMoore@ocfa.org 

San Clemente 
2020 4th  Quarter 

 

Division Chief Rob Capobianco 

Office: (949) 347-2273 

Email: RobCapobianco@ocfa.org 

Community Relations/ Education 

Specialist  

Chris Barry 

Office: (949) 347-2256 

ChristopherBarry@ocfa.org 

 

Battalion Chief Jason Fairchild (A Shift) 

Office: (949) 487-0102 

Email: JasonFairchild@ocfa.org 

 

Where it All Started  
   In coordination with the Orange County Health Care 

Agency, our firefighters got the first round of the Moderna 

COVID-19 vaccine on December 26th.  This was a large step 

in protecting our crews who take care of our communities.   

 

   OCFA’s headquarters was then chosen to pilot the COVID-

19 vaccine distribution to eligible phase 1A public as 

determined by the State. 



 



 
 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Incident Responses 
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Your Firefighters in Action 

Incident # 20-150497 

December 31st 

 

Truck 59 responded to a possible 

garage fire on Corte Cardelina.  

Upon arrival Truck 59 found a 2-

story, single family resident with 

sprinkler activation in the garage.  

No active fire due to sprinklers.  

Truck 59 shut down the water and 

electricity.  Possible cause of fire 

due to lithium ion battery for remote 

control car plugged into power strip. 

Incident # 20-128711 

November 12th  

 

Crews responding to 

commercial structure 

fire at Moen 

Woodworks on 

Avenida De La 

Estrella. 



 

    

The Engine 50 crew, 

along with the OCSD and 

VFW, drive by to wish 

veteran Elmo Greve a 

happy 100th birthday 

from his home on Calle 

Frontera on October 15th.   

Incident # 20-125976 

November 5th  

 

Truck 59 responded to a structure fire on Calle 

Saltamontes.  Truck 59 arrived to find a 2-story 

single family home with an audible alarm, light 

smoke upstairs and water coming through the 

ceiling of the open garage.  The fire was found to 

be in the wall of a child’s bedroom.  A single 

sprinkler head activation kept the fire in check until 

it could be completely extinguished by fire 

personnel.  The fire was confined to one wall and 

did not extend into the ceiling/ attic.   


